
 

Dear Members & Supporters, 

I am delighted to inform you that the Federal Registration of the Christian Democratic Party has been 

confirmed by the Australian Electoral Commission (AEC). To view this welcome advice please click the 

below link: 

 

AEC Advice to CDP 

On the 30th of June 2021 our Annual State Registration from the New South Wales Electoral Commission will 

be due. We call upon all members to complete the form below so that we may continue State Registration. 

Once you complete this form please send this to our Head Office via any of the following means: 

Post or hand in to - Suite 5, 181 High Street, Willoughby North NSW 2068 

Email to - headoffice@cdp.org.au 

Declaration of Party Membership Form 

It is absolutely essential to the future of our Party and to maintain Christian representation in Parliament that 

our State Registration is confirmed and we need your aid to accomplish this task.  

Our friendly Head Office staff members are available to help you complete this form and can be reached on 02 

9633 3255 or headoffice@cdp.org.au.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

  

Rev Hon Fred Nile MLC                                                                

CDP State President & CDP State MLC                                      

 

https://christiandemocraticpartynsw.cmail20.com/t/r-l-tllhwut-krllyddkuy-r/
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Authorised by Rev Hon Fred Nile MLC 

Christian Democratic Party (Fred Nile Group) 

PO Box 8456 PARRAMATTA WESTFIELD NSW 2150 

(02) 9633 3255 OR from Country Landlines 1300 667 975 

 


